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From:

Sent: 14 January 2021 15:24

To: localplan

Subject: AGALA029 Netherbarns

CAUTION: External Email  

I object to proposal AGALA029 Netherbarns in the Local Development Plan as it will destroy the stunning 
view from historic Abbotsford and planting a few trees to hide the houses won’t be adequate to hide the houses 
and anyway they will take years to mature.  There are plenty of other places in the area suitable for new 
housing to be built on.

Davina Jones
 


